CollectiveAccess



Sailors' Snug Harbor Board of Trustees Minutes Book A, with records of Board proceedings from April 1806 - January 1841 (SC-0016-II-2-A)



Letter to the Superintendent of Sailors' Snug Harbor, from Bettie Rousseau, Louisville, Ky., August 20, 1879 (SC-0016-III-A-1-0161)



Letter to Captain Thomas Melville, Governor of Sailors' Snug Harbor, from Samuel H. Hall, American Seamen's Friend Society, May 12, 1879 (SC-0016-III-A-1-0154)

1966 Eight Bells Yearbook (CA-RG9-0001-1966)